
 

Back to the Future 
SAUNDERS ADMINISTRATION BRINGS BACK FACULTY CLUB 

 
The Martha Saunders administration of USM has retrieved the baggage of USM's past and resurrected 
the USM faculty club.  The new University Club is set to hold an open house on 13-Oct-09.  The 
admission is free, and visitors will have access to complimentary hors d'oeuvres and a reduced-rate cash 
bar.  As one USMNEWS.net source stated, however, now (amidst economic turmoil and budget crises) 
isn't exactly the best time for the Saunders administration to support alcohol consumption across the 
USM faculty/staff ranks.  On the other hand, that administration isn't widely known for sound judgment 
and critical-thinking skills.  Enjoy the invitation below. 
  

 


